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April11
th

, 2014 

Good Afternoon, 

 

This is Greg Norton, Principal of Lorne Middle School, here with a few announcements regarding upcoming events 

@ your school for the week of April 14
th

 – 18
th

. 

 

There will be opportunity to receive “Free Education Money from the Government of Canada For your Child’s 

Education after High School.” By taking 20 minutes you can get up to $2000. Simply attend the Canada Learning 

Bond session on April 15
th

 at PCS from 1:30 – 3:30. Please ensure you bring 2 pieces of ID and a birth certificate 

and SIN for your child which can be attained at the session. For more info please call Penni @ 343-5382 

 

Grade 8 Students will have opportunity to attend PALS in the Park on the morning of April15
th

 at Rockwood Park. 

Consent forms are required to attend. Please contact either Mrs. Long or Mr. Belyea for more details. 

 

On the morning of April 16
th

 students will hear from our Community Police Officer discuss delinquent behaviors 

and there consequences and how good citizenship behaviors can benefit us all.  

 

The afternoon of April 16
th

 students will enjoy hands on science project with Wellwood Farms as we begin planting 

vegetables for the Lorne School Garden. Students will learn about the growth cycle and the details involved with 

transplanting to the outdoors.  

 

There is no school on Thursday, April 17
th

 as Teachers and Educational Assistants are engaged with a Professional 

Learning Day. 

 

There is no school on Friday, April 18
th

 because of the Good Friday Holiday. 

 

Any parent or guardian wishing to become further involved with your child’s school, the Parent School Support 

Committee is seeking new volunteers to join their membership. The PSSC will meet next on the evening of 

Wednesday, April 16
th

 at 6:30 p.m. in the school library. 

 

For a complete list of the week’s activities & future events please refer to Lorne online @ www.lornems.nbed.nb.ca, 

or follow us on Twitter @LorneMS. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the before mentioned 

announcements please call the school office @ 658-5351. 

 

Yours in Education, 

 

Greg Norton, Principal 
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